
CITY OF FARMINGTON, NEW MEXICO 
NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

 Visual Inspection of Overhead Transmission Lines, BID #14-101096 
 Opening Date:  November 5, 2013 @ 2:00 P.M. 
 
Bid documents may be retrieved by accessing the Purchasing page of the City of 
Farmington website, www.fmtn.org, by calling (505) 599-1373 or visiting the Central 
Purchasing Office at 805 Municipal Drive, Farmington, New Mexico. 
 
The above document has been issued by the City of Farmington for a competitive 
solicitation.  Interested parties may obtain documents as described above. 
 
 
Publication Date: October 23, 2013 
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